

February 8, 2010

CWC Architectural Millwork 2007 Inc.

34378 Manufacturers Way, #18

Sally Alston

Directors

Sharon Farrish

Nancy Macey

Marty Reynolds

Michael Rudd

Peter Sweeney

Lesley Toigo

Jan Winfield

Executive Director

Nancy Macey

Abbotsford, BC V2S 7M1

Attention: Dan Vaandrager

Dear Dan,

Thank you for your donation to the Delta Hospice Society's Building Fund. We are also very grateful for the dedication and workmanship demonstrated by your

team.

Almost ninety percent of the required funds have now been raised for the project. We are proud to share that all administrative functions have been carried out by our staff within our existing budget so 100% of your donation is

dedicated to the building and furnishing process.

I wanted to mention to you that, during our open house in late January, we received many compliments regarding quality of the construction of the two buildings and I, personally, heard raves about the outstanding millwork.

Thank you for being such a special part of our success.

Warm regards,

Suzanne Sutton

Donations Coordinator

/sis

Tax Receipt Enclosed

